
 

 

         Date: 01/04/2020 

 

AFROPAC STATEMENT:  CHANGE OF OPERATIONS 

 

Dear Members, Fellow Networks, Partners and Friends of AFROPAC. 

 

In view of the outbreak of the COVID-19 pandemic globally, and directives given by the 

Government of Kenya in line with the World Health Organization (WHO) Regulations, the 

AFRPAC Secretariat has closed its office and put on hold all scheduled events until further 

notice. 

 

We appreciate the change that, inevitably, comes in such times and our mode of operation, in 

the meantime, will now be virtual. We are committed to accomplishing our on-going projects 

together with our development partners and other networks. 

 

Meanwhile, we wish to stress on the need for strict adherence by all our Members and Partners 

to the Public Health regulations put in place in the respective jurisdictions. 

 

Together we shall overcome! 

 

For any queries, the Secretariat can be reached at afropacsecretariat@gmail.com/ 

secretariat@afropac.net  

 

 

Regards, 

 

 
 

Hon. James Opiyo Wandayi, 

Chairperson PAC Kenya, 

Secretary General-AFROPAC 
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